
The latest Pike River Phase II Streambank Restoration project will aid in improving

the water quality, habitat and ecological functioning of the Pike River and its riparian

zone within and beyond Petrifying Springs Park.

This project was funded with the generous support from numerous stakeholders

including a $1 million U.S. Environmental Protection Agency EPA/Great Lakes

Restoration Initiative grant, $350,000 Fund For Lake Michigan grant, $50,000

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources River Protection grant, and revenue

from Petrifying Springs Biergarten and Boundless Adventures. 

R I B B O N  C U T T I N G  C E R E M O N Y

P I K E  R I V E R  P H A S E  I I

P E T R I F Y I N G  S P R I N G S  P A R K ,  A R E A  #4

F R I D A Y ,  O C T O B E R  15T H  A T  1 :00  P .M .

JOIN KENOSHA COUNTY EXECUTIVE JIM KREUSER IN CELEBRATING THE COMPLETION OF

THE PIKE RIVER PHASE II RESTORATION PROJECT AT PETRIFYING SPRINGS PARK.
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